Dear Colleagues,

At its last meeting, the Faculty Senate agreed to encourage all faculty to contact New Jersey legislators to protest the devastating cuts to higher education in Gov. Corzine’s proposed budget.  
We’ve attached a letter that’s intended purely as a collection of talking points.  Please adapt it to express your own ideas.  It’s best to keep your letter brief and respectful.  

You can find much more information on the College’s website devoted to higher education funding:  http://www.tcnj.edu/~ccr/news/2006/budget/  This website has lots of information, plus links to the sites we mention below.

If you live in New Jersey, please write your state senator and your two assemblypeople.  You can find out your three representatives on this website:  http://www.njleg.state.nj.us/members/legsearch.asp  Note that this site makes it easy for you to send one email to all three of your representatives.  It also includes mailing addresses and phone numbers.  

If you don’t live in New Jersey—or even if you do—please contact the chair of the Senate Budget & Appropriations Committee, Senator Wayne Bryant, and the chair of the Assembly Budget Committee, Assemblyman Louis Greenwald.  You can contact them by email at the site mentioned just above.  

Finally, although the legislature will ultimately determine the budget, you may want to contact Gov. Corzine:  http://www.state.nj.us/governor/govmail.html
If the proposed cuts go through, this institution and our students will suffer immensely.  Please take a few minutes for this vital task.  

Over the next few weeks, the AFT will be sending additional information and calls for action as the budget process unfolds.  Please respond to those calls—New Jersey legislators needs to hear from us repeatedly this spring.  

Sincerely,

Jim Bricker, Rick Kamber, Stuart Koch, & Michael Robertson

for the Faculty Senate
